
NOTICE 

 

 The Annual Typewriting Test to be held on 21.03.2015 conducted 

by Staff Selection Commission has been deferred to 28.03.2015 

(Saturday). Revised Admit cards of the concerned candidates have also 

been issued to the Departments. The time and venue of the said Test 

remains unchanged as it is mentioned in the earlier Admit Cards. 

 

        REGIONAL DIRECTOR (ER) 

       STAFF SELECTION COMMISSOIN 

          


